
April 7,

Mr«. Eunice Thomas Miner
Executive Director
The Now York Academy of Sciences
2 East 63rd Street
New York 21. New York

Dear Mrs. Miner:

Thank you for your very nice letter of April 1 regarding 
'Mother and Child. M I hope you told people who wanted to know 

where they could get it that it could he had by sending a check for 
$4. 50 to The Dorr Foundation, 99 Park Avenue.

We have just shipped 150 copies to the United States Infor­
mation Agency where it is believed it will be very serviceable in 
telling the story of our country.

With kindest regards.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Dictated but not read before mailing
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